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Chair Greenlick and Members of the Committee,  

I am unable to attend the hearing today in person but would like to express my strong support for 

House Bill 4005. The most common concern I hear from my constituents is the high cost of 

prescription drugs. Many Oregonians face significant financial burdens due to the high price of 

the medications they need. I believe that this bill is a first step to address prescription drug 

affordability. If we are unbale to take action at this time to reduce prices, we should at the very 

least act to provide transparency so that we can better understand the factors that contribute to 

dramatic cost increases.  

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Lee Beyer 

State Senator, Dist. 6 

Central Lane & Linn Counties 
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